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COMMON HOUR
ZOOM MEETINGS

TUES 9/07 &
10/19 

 
ASYNCHRONOUS
IN BLACKBOARD

THRU FALL 2021

Critical Thinking is one of

the two most commonly

adopted Skill Areas for

General Education courses.

What exactly is Critical

Thinking if it is taught

across such a wide variety

of fields and disciplines?

How can it be taught

effectively? 

This FLC is intended

primarily for faculty who

teach a General Education

course/s that have Critical

Thinking as a Skill Area,

however all interested

faculty are welcome to join. 

 

Faculty who participate

through to December will

receive a stipend.

Co-Facilitated by: 
Marian Bleeke (General Education), 

Joanne Goodell (Teacher Education), 

Marcus Schultz-Bergin (Philosophy &

Comparative Religion), 

and Mandi Goodsett (Michael Schwartz Library)


